BY AIRMAIL,
COPY

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
Telegrams: Committee, I'en, London ‘ Telephone : ROYal 9166

3rd June, 1958,

Dear Sirs,
Bs8, "DOREA"

With reference to your memorandum of the
24th May, it is noted that the vessel will be
drydocked at Sasebo before the end of July/beginning
of August and it is concluded thet the outstanding
surveys will be dealt with at this tinme.

The year of grace expires at the end of
July and should the Special Survey not be completed
when the vessel ig drydocked,you should inform me
promptly.

' Yours faithfully,

€«C. Nag.

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
HORG KONG.
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